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Sales Tax Received for December

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced an overall increase of $105,575 (or 4%) in
sales taxes received in February (for the month of December) compared to the same month last year.

"This is the third consecutive month in the 2016-17 fiscal year to experience an increase. Sales tax receipts
for the fiscal year have increased $300,195 or 4.23% for the year compared to the first three months of the prior
fiscal year,”’said Martie Simpson, Director of Finance.
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